
Christ United Methodist Church 
 673 45th Street, Brooklyn, NY 11220 

       
 

Sunday school Information Letter 

 

Dear Parents: 

Thanks so much for entrusting your child to our care on Sunday morning at the Christ United 
Methodist Church!  We’re looking forward to a terrific year of fun and learning as we study the 
Bible together in lots of interesting ways. 

Sunday school meets each Sunday at 10:45 am in the Church Basement. Following is the daily 
Sunday School Agenda 

10:45 - 11:00: Snack Time 

11:00 - 11:15: Games 

11:15 - 11:30: Devotion/Worship 

11:30 - 12:15: Lesson/Wrap Up 

Sunday school affirms the home as the center of biblical guidance. Parents are the most 
important people in a child’s life, and learning about God starts in the home. Teaching children 
about God is a seven-day-a-week effort, not something that can be done just an hour or two on 
Sunday morning. We pledge to do our best to support you in your child’s spiritual education, and 
stand ready to help you at any time. 

Bring Bible and Offering 

Please encourage your child to bring a Bible and an offering each week. We will actively use the 
Bible each Sunday in class. The Sunday school offerings will be used for Sunday school trips as 
well as mission offerings. However, we also use the children's offering to help them develop 
good habits of stewardship. 

Encourage Regular Attendance 

Sunday school starts each week at 10:45 a.m. Please help your child to be on time and attend as 
often as possible. We prepare carefully each week to begin meaningful teaching from the very 
beginning of the class, and your child's arrival on time helps the whole class to get the most out 
of the session. 

 

 



 

Pray 

We promise to join you in praying for you and your child. We believe that prayer is an effective 
and powerful force to help protect your child and help him develop to his highest spiritual 
potential. We would much appreciate your prayers for us and the class as well. 

In addition, we encourage your child to develop the habit of a daily quiet time with God, which 
will help provide a firm foundation for his/her future life. 

Cellphone Policy 

Cellphone is NOT allowed in Sunday school. When your child enters Sunday school, he/she will 
be asked to place their cellphones in the "Cellphone Basket" which will be put away for the 
duration of the lesson. Your child can pick up their cellphones after Sunday school is over. 
Please work with your child to make sure they comply with this policy.  

Snacks/Birthday Celebrations 

We have a snack time during Sunday school each week. We also celebrate Birthdays once a 
month. If you would like to sponsor the snacks during a regular Sunday school week or during 
your child's Birthday you are welcome to do so, however please let us know ahead of time so 
that we can plan accordingly. 

We’re excited for you and your child (ren) to be part of this important ministry. If you have any  
Questions regarding Sunday school, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Blessings, 
 
Krina Christian (krinajchristian@yahoo.com) 
Director of Christian Education 
Christ United Methodist Church 

 

 

 

 

 

 


